
UW in the High School (UWHS) teacher application cycle  
 
We are excited to announce that the UW in the High School (UWHS) teacher 
application cycle is now open!  For information on becoming a UWHS teacher, which 
subjects are accepting applications, teacher qualifications, and application instructions, 
visit: http://www.uwhs.washington.edu/uwhs/teachers/.   
 
A few additional notes to keep in mind: 
 

 The application deadline is April 25, 2016; however, teachers are encouraged to 
apply as soon as possible as some courses may fill earlier due to space 
limitations. 
 

 An application consists of a teacher application form, teacher cover letter, current 
resume/CV, and any required materials for specific courses.  

 

 Current UWHS teachers do not need to re-apply to continue teaching their UW 
course(s).  Applications are only required for teachers not currently in the UWHS 
program and for current UWHS teachers who wish to be approved and trained 
for a course other than the one(s) they have already been approved to teach. 

 

 Some of our course offerings are currently closed to new teachers and 
applications will not be accepted this year.  If you are interested in a course that 
is listed on the website as closed, you can email us at uwhs@pce.uw.edu to be 
added to our list of prospective teachers to be notified when we are next 
accepting applications for the course.  
 

Please feel free to share this announcement with your colleagues who may be 
interested in offering students the opportunity to earn UW credit while still in high 
school.  We are also happy to answer any questions you might have. 
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